TOWN OF NEWPORT
Notice of Public Hearing
Community Development Block Grant

The Newport Board of Selectmen will hold three separate public hearings on Monday,
January 23, 2011 at 6:30PM at Newport Town Hall. The public hearings include a
proposed application for up to $500,000 in Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) funding; re-adoption of the Housing & Community Development Plan for the
town, and adoption of an Anti-Displacement & Relocation Plan.

This public hearing is in regard to a proposed application of up to $500,000 in
Community Development Block Grant funds to support the Maple Manor Rehabilitation
project. If awarded, The Town of Newport will sub-grant these funds, to support the
Maple Manor Rehabilitation project. The funds will be used for rehabilitation including
energy upgrades, to the 42 unit facility. Funds from the Community Development Block
Grant program must directly benefit low to moderate income individuals and households
& can be used for local economic development activities as well as for housing
rehabilitation and certain public facilities. As stated, the public hearing will also include
review of the Town of Newport's Housing and Community Development Plan as well as
its Anti-Displacement and Relocation Plan.

Interested citizens are invited to attend and comment upon this proposed application.
Individuals having special needs covered by the Americans with Disabilities Act should
notify the Selectmen's Office at least seven days prior to the hearing. Anyone wishing to

submit written comments should address them to: Board of Selectmen's Office, 15
Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773
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